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Parish Hall Kitchen Refurbishment Project

The main focus this week has 

being to prepare the roof in 

readiness for the new slates.

Firstly the old concrete tiles, old 

lathes, and old felt, had to be 

removed. 

The rafters were generally in good 

condition and if any were showing 

signs of rot, especially where they 

rested on the outside wall, they 

were repaired. 

All the roof timbers were treated for 

added protection against future rot 

and any infestation.

Week Two



Key details:
For bookings please contact: Lorna Manton
Tel: 01884 860657
Email: bookings@ewph.uk
Please contact us to discuss your particular requirements

worlingtonparishhall@gmail.com

http://www.eastworlingtonparishhall.btck.co.uk/

https://www.facebook.com/EastWorlingtonParishHall/

https://twitter.com/EWPHHeritage

http://ewparishhall.blogspot.co.uk/

Working on the Roof

Parish Hall Kitchen Refurbishment Project

This photograph shows that the old tiles, 

lathes and felt are stripped from the roof. 

Mark is working on the roof to fix the new 

membrane and new lathes.

This photograph shows the new 

membrane has been fixed and the tiling 

lathes being spaced and fixed.

The final lathes are being fixed. Lead 

flashing will be added to make a water 

tight seal between the cob wall of the Hall 

and the new tiled roof.

Natural slate tiles are being used. This 

week they arrived on site and are now 

ready to fix. Firstly the new Velux roof 

windows needed to be installed.
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